
NOTICE FOR PAVING BIDS 
WisDOT LRIP TRIS PROJECT 

TOWN OF CRESCENT 

Notice is given that the Town of Crescent is accepting sealed bids for a reconstruction 
project on South River Road. A walk-thru of the project should be scheduled by calling 
Robb Jensen at 920-602-0561. Bid specifications can be obtained from Tracy Hartman, 
Town Clerk at 6902 Fire Tower Rd, Rhinelander, WI or contacting her at 715-499-0500 or 
crescentclerk@townofcrescent.com. 
 
Sealed bids will be opened during the monthly board meeting on February 14, 2024 at 
6:00 p.m. at the Crescent Town Hall, 3231 Golf Course Road. The Town reserves the right 
to accept or reject any or all bids. Bids may be sent to: Town of Town of Crescent clerk, 
Tracy Hartman, Clerk, 6902 Fire Tower Road, Rhinelander, WI 54501.  Bids must arrive 
by 5:00 p.m. on February 13th or bids may also be brought to the Crescent Town Board 
meeting scheduled for February 14th at 6:00 p.m.  Bids shall be in a sealed envelope 
clearly marked “South River Road”.  
 

Tracy Hartman 
Town Clerk 

mailto:crescentclerk@townofcrescent.com.

